
Dear Sir,  I object very strongly to sandpit and picnic areas in Cantelowes 
Gardens being changed for a Padel Court. Only a few of the well off will be able 
to use this court and it will remove a much used ,much loved area. This is a 
place for young mothers and fathers and grandparents and  their children to 
meet and the children to play with each other. As you will be aware this even 
more  important since Covid as children develop speech and language skills 
and mobility skills in such environments. 
Green spaces are essenƟal for all and it would remove one of these too. 
Camden should be making more of these spaces not removing them. 
Yours sincerely, 
Kate Herzberg 
 


